
Dear Superstars of STEM team, 

I am applying for the scholarship to waive my contribution for the program should I be accepted. I 

recently was made redundant from my permanent position, and I am now in the process of setting 

up a consulting business and YouTube channel. Currently the amount made from both sources is 

very small. If this changes in the next few months, then I will be happy to pay the contribution for 

the program, but under my current circumstances it would be very challenging.  

Sincerely, 

Rosemary Barnes 


